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As always, readers and customers are heartily thanked for
their patience in awaiting the release of Dr. White’s Voice of
the Trumpet. We are happy to report that the book stock is now
safely ensconced in our warehouse and going in the mail as we
speak. Future orders will be filled immediately rather than
placed in a back-order status. We look forward to – and thank
readers in advance for – their help giving the doctor‘s work a
wide publicity and circulation!
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